
Submitter: Rebecca Boyle 

On Behalf Of: NO on HB 4075 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4075 

I oppose HJR 201 and oppose this proposed "task force."   Legislators in Oregon 

need to go back to the drawing board and learn how to manage our financial 

resources more efficiently instead of creating new taxes.  Businesses and residents 

are fleeing Oregon because of extremely bad policies.....they are literally being taxed 

out of the State. Oregonians have had enough.    


